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Comments: Hello. Firstly, thank you for considering comments from residents about this project. I personally

stand against this development because I believe the construction and maintenance of a mountain roller coaster

conflicts greatly with the ethos of those who currently enjoy the Sandia mountains.. While the roller coaster may

become popular, I believe it presents a host of potential problems. The project seems to be an encroachment on

a beautiful outdoor space that is sacred to many, enjoyed by more, and, like so many other natural spaces, at

risk of becoming over crowded and damaged by litter and lack of care. I urge you to respect what this mountain

means to people and prioritize the natural world over profit!

 

Thank you


